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L E T T E R  F R O M  C E O / B O A R D  P R E S I D E N T

Dear Friends, 

           I am pleased to introduce the Winton Place Youth Center, an independent 501(c)3, after 

school program that has been serving the area of Spring Grove Village, Winton Hills and Winton 

Terrace for over thirty-seven years. Our mission is “to enable neighborhood children to make 

positive contributions to the larger community, now and as adults”.  

          The youth center originally started as a safe place for children following a drug related murder 

in the neighborhood. It has evolved over the years into an after-school program focused on helping 

elementary age school children maintain grade level skills and advance academically, as well as, to 

build a wholesome life style and avoid destructive habits. We serve forty to fifty children on a daily 

basis during the school year. Majority of our children are from low income and single parent 

families, a population at high risk to drop out of school and struggle to maintain a stable life. We 

strive to help these students advance into high school, prepared to succeed there and graduate 

from high school or a vocational school or better, allowing them to find a job and escape an 

ongoing cycle of poverty. 

          Last year, 100% of our students passed to the next grade. The children participated in one 

hundred hours of community service and thirty-four workshops on such topics as drugs, alcohol, 

smoking, various health problems and hygiene practices. 

          We are grateful for the help of many volunteers from the neighborhood, local high schools, 

especially St. Xavier High School, and the University of Cincinnati and Xavier University.  These 

generous people spent eight hundred fifty hours during the year, tutoring and mentoring our 

children.  

         We believe this is an important mission which has been carried out ably and with dedication 

over these past thirty-five years. It is a real asset to the community. We are supported by donations, 

fundraisers and grants.  We invite you to get to know the youth center better and to join us in our 

efforts to grow our young neighbors into successful, contributing adults.  

Gratefully, 

Suzanne Hagedorn, MD 

Board President



L E T T E R  F R O M  E X E C U T I V E  D I R E C T O R  

To Our Potential Corporate Sponsors, 

On behalf of the Winton Place Youth Center, I am excited to ask for your business to 

make an investment, not only in an organization that has served the Winton Hills area for 37 

years, but in the youth who will become future consumers, clients, employees. Our center 

has grown considerably since our humble beginnings and we want to invite new 

organizations and companies to support the work we do. 

Over the last four years, the Winton Place Youth Center has grown consistently. 

Enrollment is up nearly 50% from 2017 and we’re currently at our max due to space.  We’ve 

began hosting additional programming that includes opportunities for our parents and 

community members to engage in programs and events that are pertinent to their needs. 

This empowers our staff to foster change in our students and their families. With additional 

resources, we can serve teens and host more workshops for our neighbors. WPYC has the 

potential to offer a lot of services but lacks the consistent funds and partnerships to make it 

happen. 

In order for WPYC to grow our operations and enable youth to make positive 

contributions to the community, we need contributions from local and national businesses 

and organizations. Support from these places will lessen our reliance on increasingly 

competitive grants each year to keep our doors open. Our youth center continues to run on 

a lean budget. The facility is in need of upgrades, renovation, new supplies and 

technologies. Please feel free to stop by the youth center and see first hand what we do or 

glance at our website: www.wpyouthcenter.org. 

Thanks for your consideration, 

Allison J. Todd 

Executive Director

allie@wpyouthcenter.org 



H I S T O R Y  O F  W I N T O N  P L A C E  Y O U T H  C E N T E R

In 1983, a concerned group of community members had 
it in its heart to create a safe place for the children of 
Winton Place (now called Spring Grove Village). This was 
in response to a shooting within the neighborhood 
resulting in the death of a young teenager. With great 
determination, they secured a block grant from the City 
of Cincinnati and acquired the facilities that Winton Place 
Youth Center now knows as home. 

The Winton Place Youth Center has come a long way 
since opening its doors in 1984. Initially, the Center’s 

activities were limited to recreational programming. Soon, WPYC hired its first executive 
director, Linda Wihl. During her 17 year tenure, she expanded the Center’s programs to 
include academic support, character development and cultural activities. Program expansion 
continued under Lanita Hanekamp, the second director, known for her effective use of peer 
groups to foster social and emotional development of WPYC students. 

In 2009, WPYC continued its growth under Terry Davis whose experience allowed WPYC to 
strengthen its infrastructure. With help from the Greater Cincinnati Foundation, renovations 
took place in 2012. In 2015, the City of Cincinnati changed its funding priorities, leaving 
several youth programs like WPYC without much needed funding. To our encouragement, 
our neighbors, churches and families of our founders have encouraged and sustained the 
center. Though our budget is lean, the ongoing support of so many shows that WPYC 
remains strong in the heart of 
our community today. 

In 2017, Jamieson Williams 
became the new director of 
the Winton Place Youth 
Center. He completely 
rebranded the website and 
boosted WPYC’s online 
presence. Under his 
leadership, WPYC expanded 
into summer programming, 
received new laptops, started 
a donor newsletter and doubled enrollment for the after school program.



In 2020, Allison Todd became the new 
Executive Director of WPYC. Allison has 
spent a number of years with the 
organization before assuming her 
executive role. First, as a work-study 
student through the University of 
Cincinnati and also as a member of the 
WPYC board. Under Allison's leadership, 
the organization has revitalized 
community partnerships with other 
nonprofits, businesses, and community 
leaders. In the fall of 20', Allison 
introduced and funded a weekly Karate 
program and successfully pivoted our 
program to meet the needs of our 
neighborhood's remote learners. 



W I N T O N  P L A C E  YO U T H  C E N T E R  D E M O G R A P H I C S

Use this space to write a short conclusion for
your infographic and/or to provide a call-to-action.

400
BILLION STARS
IN THE MILKY WAY

You’ll notice that this infographic was created entirely from basic shapes
and alternating font sizes. By focusing your design on two simple aspects,

you can accomplish an intricate outcome. For an infographic of this
style, I would suggest using no more than three colors and stick

to one font to make things simpler.

DON’T LEAVE

TOO MUCH
WHITE SPACE

An important thing to remember when designing an infographic is to keep
your use of white space to a minimum. Although white space can be 

useful, too much will spread your data too far apart and break the flow
of your infographic. When you’ve finished designing your graphic,
take a few minutes to adjust and move your elements around to

find that perfect level of spacing.

Your logo here:

INCOME

74% OF WPYC
FAMILIES
REPORT INCOME
AT THE FPL

OR REDUCED LUNCH

55% OF OUR
STUDENTS
ARE FEMALE

9 OUT OF 10
STUDENTS
QUALIFY FOR FREE

OUR STUDENTS ATTEND

13 DIFFERENT SCHOOLS

BOTH PUBLIC
PRIVATE AND CATHOLIC 

100%
OF OUR

HAVE ACHIEVED GRADE PROMOTION 
SINCE THE 2017-2018 SCHOOL YEAR.

STUDENT ATTENDANCE

2016 2017 2018 2019

AVG. STUDENTS 
SERVED DAILY89%OF OUR

STUDENTS
ARE BLACK

50*50
40

35

*50 IS OUR MAX DUE TO STAFF AND BUILDING SIZE

STUDENTS

ACHIEVEMENT

EDUCATION

3/4th IN SINGLE PARENT HOUSEHOLDS

74%

QUICK STATS

600 VOLUNTEERS COMPLETED               COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS DURING THE 2018-2019 SCHOOL YEAR.

150 OUR STUDENTS PERFORMED                SERVICE LEARNING HOURS WITH OTHER AGENCIES IN 2019.



A F T E R  S C H O O L  P R O G R A M

Our Youth Development program runs from August to May of each school year. It 
consists of multiple components that provide a holistic approach to enriching 

student’s abilities.  

Academic Assistance 

The Winton Place Youth Center provides 
academic assistance 4 times per week. Our 
academic success is supported by the 
Americorps Public Allies program, St. Xavier 
High School, the University of Cincinnati and 
Xavier University. 

Character Development 

The center facilitates numerous workshops. These workshops are led by WPYC staff or 
by partner organizations. We’ve collaborated with PreventionFIRST!, Keep Cincinnati 
Beautiful, Xavier University, the Cincinnati Health Department and many more. Some 
topics include hygiene, decision making, teamwork, bullying, vaping and healthy 
eating. 

Service Learning 

Each year, our Americorps member reaches out to 
organizations that would accept youth K-8 volunteers. 
WPYC appreciates all of our volunteers and instill 
those values in our students. We embark on service 
learning opportunities each year. We collect pennies 
for other non-profits to donate. Our students create 
cards for neighbors in our community for each holiday. 
In the past, we read to residents at the Daniel Drake 
Center, learned about disabilities and played Goal Ball 
with young people at the Cincinnati Recreation Commission. 



Recreation 

Many of our students miss out on physical 
activity at their school. At our center, the 
children enjoy a large playground. Our Karate 
Program led by black belt instructor, Martess 
Miller, has taught our students discipline, 
strength, and keeps them moving their bodies. 

Expression & Creativity 

Our goal is to allow students to find hidden talents and express themselves. Whether 
it’s putting on a play for a local church, creating their own books or designing anti-
violence shirts to wear, our students get the chance to build confidence and skills just 
through hands-on and experiential mediums.  



S U M M E R  P R O G R A M

  In 2017, under new leadership, the Winton 
Place Youth Center created its first Summer 
Program. 

Our WPYC Summer Day Camp lasts eight 
weeks from 8:30-5:30pm each weekday. It 
focuses on fighting “summer learning loss”, 
reading comprehension, hands-on learning 
and exploration of Cincinnati. 

Some activities include: 

*STEM Activities

*Gardening

*Arts & Crafts

A few trips we’ve taken: 

Cincinnati Reds 

Homeadow Song Farm 

The Cincinnati Observatory 

Cincinnati Police Museum 

National Underground Railroad Freedom 
Center 

Cincinnati Fire Museum 

John P. Parker House 

Morgan’s Outdoor Adventures 

Winton Woods 

The Cincinnati Zoo



O T H E R  W AY S  T O  S U P P O R T  W P Y C

Though we’re primarily looking for financial assistance, the Winton Place Youth Center 
acknowledges there are ways to support our program without direct financial 
contributions. Listed below are a few examples of ways your business can support 
WPYC: 

Networking Events & Media Assistance 

WPYC is looking for ways to expand its program as well as find more supporters 
through the Greater Cincinnati area. If your business has networking events or 
programs that are open to the public, WPYC can send someone to speak on our 
behalf. We also have a need for exposure via media outlets, corporate website 
features, and news articles/programs. 

Discounted & Pro-bono Goods and Services 

During a calendar year with many young people, our facility goes through extensive 
wear and tear. Our needs vary each year. However, there are many operational 
maintenance, and facility improvements. We have needs for pest control services, 
gardening and lawn care, upkeep, HVAC repair, roof repair/upkeep and other general 
maintenance issues that may arise over the course of a school year. 

Volunteering & Youth Engagement 

Some corporations require or encourage employees to engage with nonprofits in their 
communities. Employees from your business can volunteer at the youth center in a 
variety of ways: Tutoring, taking them on field trips, hosting a supply drive, having a 
party, bringing them to your facilities, etc. This can be the first step to a long-term 
collaborative effort between your business and the youth center. 



C U R R E N T  A N D  F O R M E R  S P O N S O R S

Current: 

Former: 

Former Event Sponsors: 

Alexander & Associates Co. 

Barbara Koch, CPA 

Bruegger’s Bagels 

Cincybeat DJs 

F&M MAFCO 

Kroger 

Mechley Accounting 

Western Hills Nursing & Rehab Center



W P Y C  I N F O R M AT I O N

The Winton Place Youth Center is a registered 501(c)3. 

The address for the Winton Place Youth Center: 

4609 North Edgewood Avenue 

Cincinnati, OH 45232  

More information can be found at www.wpyouthcenter.org

The Winton Place Youth Center can be found on social media: 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/WPYouthCenter 

Instagram: www.instagram.com/WPYouthCenter 
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